
Martin, Keshone Lopp, 

Aubrey Montgomery, 

Mason Hargrove, 

Braxton Smith, Addie 

Ingram, Kiersten 

Powell, and Kennedy 

Schrader. 

 

Boys and girls, PLEASE 

put your first and last 

name and your 

teacher’s name on your 

estimation station slip! 

 

Thanks 

The estimation station 

was set up for 2nd 

graders last week, with 

43 wooden cubes 

 

1st place- with an exact 

estimate of 43:  Sofie 

Burns an Dylan 

McMahan from Mrs. 

Dwyer’s class; Wyatt 

Fields and Antwan 

Garcia,  from Ms. 

Spriggs’ class.  

 

2nd place- with an 

estimate of 44, only 

one away, was Aiden 

Sanchez and Sophia 

Capella from Mrs. 

Dwyer’s class; and 

Noah Keene from Ms. 

Spriggs’ class.  

 

3rd place- with an 

estimate only 2 away, 

45:  Austin Robinson 

from Mrs. Huffman’s 

class and Erika Bure, 

from Ms. Spriggs’ class. 

 

Honorable mentions go 

to Mya Chandler, Justin 

     Your family is 

INVITED to come to 

the Garland County 

Library on THURSDAY, 

OCTOBER 1, 2015 to 

meet all of Gardner’s 

staff members. 

     We will have story 

time, crafts, snacks, 

BINGO, and vote on 

the cutest costumes. 

    While your family is 

at the library, you may 

take tours and sign up 

for a FREE LIBRARY 

CARD. 

     Come and see why 

books are so important 

to our family and why 

we want them to be a 

big part of your family 

as well. 

     Meet us at the 

Library! 
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TONIGHT:   

*Parent/Teacher 

Conferences from 3:30 

to 6:30 p. m. 

*BOOK FAIR is open 

tonight! 

 

September 23rd:  Third 

Grade Luncheon 

@12:00 

 

September 24th:  

*Fourth Grade 

Luncheon @12:00 

*BOOK FAIR is open 

tonight! 

*Parent/Teacher 

Conferences from 3:30 

to 6:30 p. m. 

 

September 25th: 

*Trojans play at Watson 

Chapel @7:00 p. m. 



     Don’t forget to wear your FAVORITE 

college tee shirt, jersey, jacket, or 

sweat shirt on TUESDAY, September 

29, 2015. 

     The Hot Springs School District 

promotes GOING TO COLLEGE after 

high school by having this day set aside 

each month. 

     Join our faculty, staff, and 

students and WEAR COLLEGE APPAREL! 

Thursday, 

October 15th 

P. E. Room 

Watch for 

permission slips 

to be sent home 

some. 
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     Monday, September 28th is 

CUSTODIAN APPRECIATION Day 

at Gardner.  Be sure to tell our 

custodians how much we 

appreciate the great job they do to 

keep our building looking great and 

helping us be safe. 

    

GARDNER’S COOL TOOL:   

Choose To Do The Right Thing 

“Integrity is doing the right 

thing, even when no one is 

watching.”  C. S. Lewis 


